
 

 

 

 

 

Ref No: 24-10-2018/19 

Date: 18th October 2018   

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 

RE-OPENING OF COURTS SIGATOKA BRANCH 

Courts will be Re-Opening the Sigatoka Branch at a new premises conveniently 

located on the Queens Highway at Lot 16, Sigatoka Town on Thursday 18th October 

2018 at 10am. The previous Courts Sigatoka Branch was recently engulfed in fire on 

2nd October 2018.  

  

The new branch will be spaciously set out on two floors and will be fully air-

conditioned. The branch will have a modern presentation and offer a convenient 

shopping experience for our Customers. The new branch will carry a wide range of 

world-renowned products.  

 

Courts have been enriching the lives of families in Fiji since 1920, when the former 

Burns Philip Homecentres first opened its doors for trading.  

 

From this new branch, Courts Finance will offer hire purchase financing options to 

suit the individual needs of customers. The customers can also at their convenience 

take out their motor vehicle comprehensive insurance and contents and property 

insurance through the sub agency with New India, the “A” rated insurance 

company in Fiji. Western Union, international money transfer services will also be 

available for the convenience of customers. 

 

Courts will be having a Roadshow at the Re-opening of the Sigatoka Branch with 

opening specials on a range of products.   

 

 

 

 

 

 
For more information please contact the Company Secretary on info@vil.com.fj or 

phone 679 – 3381 333 

 


